
 

 

At a meeting of the Richmond Highway Bus Rapid Transit Executive Committee on Tuesday 

January 17, 2023, at which meeting a quorum was present and voting, the following 

resolution was adopted: 

 

RESOLUTION 

 

 

WHEREAS, members of the BRT Executive and the community have expressed an interest 

in reconsidering some of the BRT station names; and 

 

WHEREAS, Fairfax County staff has conducted a public survey and has subsequently 

recommended modifications to four station names for the Richmond Highway Bus Rapid 

Transit (BRT) Project;      

       

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Richmond Highway Bus Rapid Transit 

Executive Committee approves the following station name modifications: 

 

• Station #2: Penn Daw 

o  Renamed to Kings Crossing 

• Station #3: Beacon Hill Rd 

o Modified to Beacon Hill 

• Station #4: Lockheed Blvd 

o Modified to Lockheed 

• Station #5: Hybla Valley 

o Renamed to Gum Springs 

• Station #6: Gum Springs 

o Renamed to Hybla Valley 

• Station #7 South County Government 

o Renamed to Hyland Center 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Richmond Highway Bus Rapid Transit 

Executive Committee agrees with the remaining station names to stay as: 

• Station #1: Huntington Metro 

• Station #8: Woodlawn 

• Station #9: Fort Belvoir 

 

 

ADOPTED this 17th day of January 2023. 

 

 

ATTEST 

 

 

________________________ 

Vanessa Aguayo T, P.E. 

BRT Project Manager, Capital Projects and 

Traffic Engineering Division, FCDOT 


